Please Read This First

Extended COVID-19 Learning Plan
Reconfirmation Meeting for May 2021

Agenda:
e Review weekly 2-way interaction rates
e Public comments from parents and/or guardians on the Extended Learning Plan
e Reconfirm how instruction is going to be delivered during the 20/21 school year

Review Weekly 2-Way Interaction (Attendance) Rates for Elementary (K-5)

Dates All Students 100% Remote* | Not 100% Remote
(232 students) | (4 students) (228 students)

4-12 to 4-16 93% 100% 93%

4-19 to 4-23 92% 100% 92%

4-26 to 4-30 94% 100% 94%

5-3 to 5-7 92% 100% 92%

Average 93% 100% 93%

Remote = 4 distance learners, 0 virtual

Review Weekly 2-Way Interaction (Attendance) Rates for Jr-Sr High School (6-12)

Dates All Students 100% Remote Not 100% Remote
(320 students) (26 students) (294 students)

4-12 to 4-16 87% D=82% V=56% 88%
Avg=73%

4-19 to 4-23 87% D=85% V=22% 89%
Avg=63%

4-26 to 4-30 84% D=72% V=56% 86%
Avg=67%

5-3 to 5-7 83% D=71% V=33% 85%

(9-12 remote) Avg=58%

Average 85% D=78% V=42% 87%
Avg=

D =17 Long Term Distance learners V =9 Virtual learners


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CtWo9YgTXT9T4XZqs4IdUCJ9R4S-p5mHMvh0HynBFIs/edit?usp=sharing

Document Public Comments:

Staff Comments: Staff has been involved in the conversations regarding spring events and whether
they are held virtual, outside or inside with limited spectators. At this point, the spring band concert is
planned to be virtual and the Honors Convocation will be in the gym with outside doors open and
limited attendance.

Parent Comments: Some parents have expressed a concern about the health aspects of having
students required to wear masks while exercising in PE. PE classes will be outside until the end of the
year weather permitting. Students will not be required to wear masks while outside.

Some parents expressed frustration by recent quarantines. We will use the newly approved contact
tracing guidelines from the Health Dept to only send low risk letters for students within 3-6 feet of a
Covid case in school.

Reconfirm how instruction (Return to Learn Plan) is going to be delivered during
the 20/21 school year:

We will continue to follow the adopted 2020-21 Extended Learning Plan and offer K-12 Face To Face
instruction with an option for remote instruction as needed. We will continue to monitor local cases,
positivity rate and numbers of students/employees who are positive or probable to determine if we
need to make future changes to upcoming spring events.

Reconfirm whether or not the district is offering higher levels of in-person
instruction for English language learners, special education students, or other
special populations:

All K-12 student populations have the same options at this time (in person, distance or virtual). All
Special Education students have had a Contingency Learning Plan (CLP) completed that specifies
how their needs will be met if they are attending remotely.
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